
*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Department and do not express legislative intent.  The supplemental
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.accesskansas.org/legislature/

SESSION OF 2002

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 511

As Amended by Senate Committee on
Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

SB 511 would create a new position in the unclassified service of
Special Assistant to the Adjutant General.

The Senate Committee amended the bill to refer to the position as
“Special Assistant” rather than “Deputy Adjutant General.”

Background

The bill was requested by the Adjutant General as a result of the
increased workload of the department because of additional duties in
the area of military affairs, emergency management, and anti-terrorist
planning.  The Adjutant General stated that the bill will reestablish a
position which was eliminated in 1991.

No fiscal note is available at this time.


